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Dear Parents / Guardians, 
Ms Lorna Romaso has joined the LIPS staff as an assistant teacher. Ms Romaso gained her 
teaching degree while studying on scholarship in Austria. Ms Romaso is a familiar face around 
LIPS and we are happy to have her on board. Ms. Romaso will be assisting Mr McKeiver in the 
year 3/4 classroom. 
 

Congratulations to Term 4 Week 3 Principal’s Award Winners! 
 
 

 
 
 

Isabelle McKeiver – Year 2 
 

Nellynda Malele – Year 6 
 

Ovels Selep – Kindy 
 

Paulette Tadoi – Year 7 
 

Julez Tilkie - Prep 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
After School Activities: 
Monday:  Religious Education Lessons: Years 1-8, 3pm-3.45pm, Year 7/8 classroom 
 
Tuesday:  Travel Art Club with Nicole Wilson and Leigh Patterson-Kane: Years 1-3, 2.45pm-4.00pm 
 
Wednesday:  Homework Club: Years 3/4 and 5/6, 3.00-4.00pm 
  Exam Prep: Year 8, 3.00-4.00pm 
     
Thursday: Media Club: Years 4-8, 3.00pm-4.00pm 

Touch Football with Mr. McKeiver: Years 1-4, 3.00pm-4.00pm 
 
Friday:  Hockey: Years 1-4 with Alex Butt 3.00pm-4.00pm 
  Rugby League: Years 5-8 with Miss Collins and Mr. McKeiver 3.00pm-4.00pm 

Golden Orchid Ball. 
LIPS Golden Orchid Ball is on this Saturday 18th August 2018.  Doors open at 6.00pm. Please make sure you 
bring your ticket for entrance. The 80s pop-up shop will be operating from Haus 23 up until the Ball. 

 

 

 

 

      Week 5 Term 3 2018  

 

 

 



Canteen Bags 

A reminder from the canteen coordinators to families: Please do not order more than enough food for one 

child to eat for lunch for their canteen orders. Also, please wash bags when needed and keep them clean 

as some canteen bags are becoming dirty and smelly.  

 

Congratulations to our Year 1/2 Class on their very entertaining assembly – well done! 

 

 
 
Book Week 2018  
The 2018 CBCA Book Week is here! The theme for this year is ‘Find Your Treasure’. Book Week runs 
from Saturday 18th August – Friday 24th August. To celebrate, we will be having special lunchtime 
activities in the library and our annual Book Week dress up parade.  

Here are the important parade details: 
  
Date: Friday Week 6, 24th August.  
 

Time: Straight after our regular Friday morning assembly, at about 8:30am  
 

What to do: Come dressed as your favourite book character and bring a copy of the book your 
character is from. 

Sullivan and Dwaynne 
 
 
 
 
 

End of Term  
Please note that the last day of Term 3 is THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 20. 

Regards, 

Greg Neville 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


